
WAC 136-161-050  RAP program cycle—Final prospectus.  By Septem-
ber 1st of each even-numbered year prior to a funding period, each el-
igible county shall submit a final prospectus for each project for 
which it seeks RATA funds. Each final prospectus shall be submitted on 
forms provided by the county road administration board and shall in-
clude a vicinity map, a typical cross-section (existing and proposed), 
and, if a design deviation is required, an evaluation and determina-
tion by the county engineer. If a project is for the improvement of a 
road which continues into an adjacent county and the project terminus 
is within one thousand feet of the county line, the prospectus shall 
include a statement signed by the county engineer of the adjacent 
county certifying that the adjacent county will cooperate with the ap-
plicant county to the extent necessary to achieve a mutually accepta-
ble design. All final prospectuses shall indicate that the design of 
the project shall begin not later than one year from the date of 
project approval by the county road administration board, and that 
construction of the project shall begin not later than six years from 
the date of project approval by the county road administration board. 
All final prospectuses shall come from the pool of preliminary pros-
pectuses submitted and field reviewed as specified in WAC 136-161-030 
and 136-161-040.
[Statutory Authority: Chapter 36.78 RCW. WSR 11-05-005, § 136-161-050, 
filed 2/3/11, effective 3/6/11. Statutory Authority: Chapter 36.79 
RCW. WSR 01-05-009, § 136-161-050, filed 2/8/01, effective 3/11/01; 
WSR 99-01-021, § 136-161-050, filed 12/7/98, effective 1/7/99. Statu-
tory Authority: RCW 36.79.060. WSR 94-16-111, § 136-161-050, filed 
8/2/94, effective 9/2/94.]

Certified on 10/25/2019 WAC 136-161-050 Page 1


		2019-10-24T10:21:27-0700
	Electronic transmittal




